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VFW will continue to challenge far-fetched stories,
false heroes

Jun 28, 2012

“The Veterans of Foreign Wars of the U.S. is greatly disappointed in today’s Supreme Court
decision that overturns the Stolen Valor Act of 2005. Despite the ruling, the VFW will
continue to challenge far-fetched stories, and to publicize these false heroes to the broadest
extent possible as a deterrent to others.” — Richard L. Denoyer, Commander-in-Chief,
Veterans of Foreign Wars of the United States
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